
This week in Year 6 we have revised long division, looking at a variety of different ways to solve 

problems using written methods of division. We have written thank you letters to Howletts zoo for our 

visit last week, as well as planning and writing persuasive letters to the government regarding the 

conservation of animals. 

Next week we are looking forward to: 

 Writing a non-fiction informative leaflet. 

 Meeting a new character ‘Mina’ in ‘Skellig’. 

 Identifying multiples, factors, prime and squared numbers. 

 Using apostrophes correctly for contraction and possession. 

 Starting to use BIDMAS for the order of operations. 

Homework 

The children have a worksheet about long division- they may use whatever method they like and 

check their answers on a calculator if they wish. There is also a sheet about prepositions and 

prepositional phrases. 

 

N.B. Rev Huggins is leading a Harvest assembly on Monday 1st Oct. 
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